
Freedom of Information Act Request” 
February 14, 2023 

Norridge School District 80 Riccardo A. Mora 
8151 W. Lawrence 8120 Winona 
Norridge, IL 60706 Norridge, IL 60706 
NorridgeNewsFOIA@Gmail.com 

Pursuant to the “Freedom of Information Act” I request the following informations: 

1.) Identify all money received since 2017 by donations, fundraisers, parent’s groups and any NON government 
source, identifying what said funds were used for.

Disclosure of the requested information to me is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to 
public understanding of the operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest. 
Please send a copy of the information requested via electronic format to the E-mail address listed above. 

Thank you 
Riccardo A. Mora 


